
   

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

DATE: July 5, 2024 

 

TO:  The Honorable Gretchen Whitmer, Governor of Michigan 

Members of the Michigan Legislature  

Rich Brown, Clerk of the House of Representatives 

Dan Oberlin, Secretary of Senate 

Senate Fiscal Agency 

House Fiscal Agency 

 

FROM: Quentin L. Messer, Jr., President 

  Michigan Strategic Fund 

 

SUBJECT: Notification  of Request for Modification of Strategic Site Readiness Program 

(SSRP) Grant– Marshall Area Economic Development Alliance 

  

Public Act 270 of 1984, Sec. 88(t)(8) (Act) requires the Michigan Strategic Fund (MSF) to provide 

you with notice, and a copy, of a request received by the MSF to modify an existing written SSRP 

grant agreement within five (5) business days of receiving the request. The Act also requires an 

explanation to you of the provisions of an SSRP grant to be modified and notice of the proposed 

SSRP grant amendments to be published on the MSF’s website at least one (1) business day prior 

to the MSF public hearing on the proposed amendments. Finally, the Act requires that if the MSF 

approves and modifies an SSRP grant, the MSF is required to provide you with a copy of the 

amended SSRP grant agreement within one (1) business day of completion of the modification.  

 

On October 27, 2023, the MSF and the Marshall Area Economic Development Alliance (MAEDA) 

signed an SSRP grant agreement memorializing an SSRP award to MAEDA in the total amount 

of $185.3 million in connection with MAEDA’S land acquisition, assembly and site development 

activities within the Marshall Mega-Site in Marshall, Michigan (MAEDA Grant).  

 

On July 3, 2024, MAEDA requested MSF consideration of modifications to the MAEDA Grant.  

Attached is an explanation of the provisions of the MAEDA Grant to be modified along with the 

rationale for consideration, and a copy of MAEDA’s request.  

 

MAEDA’s requested modifications to the MAEDA Grant will be published on the MSF website 

as required by the Act prior to presentation to the MSF Board for consideration.  Additionally, as 

required by the Act, if the modifications are approved by the MSF, the MSF will provide you with 

a copy of the amended MAEDA Grant.  
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Please contact our Office of Legislative Affairs at medcgovrelations@michigan.org if you have 

any questions. In addition, please do not hesitate to contact me at messerq@michigan.org.  

 

Attachments: 

 

Copy of MAEDA’s Request for Amendments, which includes the summary of, and rationale, for 

the specific Amendments  

 

 

cc: Matthew Casby, MSF Fund Manager  
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